
Today, on 25 January 2022, a webinar was organized by the 

Entrepreneurship for Girls (EFG) of Aggrawal College in association with 

Rotary Club Faridabad Tulips with the theme 'Career Guidance on Parlor 

Business'. This program was organized under the able guidance and 

leadership of Dr. Krishna Kant Gupta, Principal of the college. The 

Principal said that along with the Beti Bachao and Beti Padhao campaign, it 

is very important to make the daughter self-reliant. He said that daughters 

should move ahead in the field of entrepreneurship and build a new nation. 

He said that in today's time, along with inner beauty, outer beauty has its 

own importance. The keynote speakers at the event were Dr. Nidhi Agarwal, 

who is the President of Rotary Club Faridabad Tulips and Mrs. Sunita, who 

is a trainer by profession. Dr. Nidhi Agarwal told that parlor business is the 

need of the hour. She said that in collaboration with Rotary Club, Faridabad 

and Aggrawal College, a certified parlor course is being started for girls in 

the college. She told that the main objective of this course is to make girls 

self-reliant and to give them a new identity as entrepreneurship. She told 

how we can start this business with zero investment. Mrs. Sunita, Trainer 

told that what will be taught to the girls under this course and how will it be 

assessed. She also explained the opportunities and challenges arising out of 

this business in very simple words. Keynote speakers shared their 

knowledge and experience with the participants and made them aware of 

this subject by giving many live examples. About 100 students 

enthusiastically participated in this program and asked many questions to 

the keynote speakers. The keynote speakers answered their queries and 

answered them appropriately. The convener of this program were Dr. 

Dimple, Co-convener Dr. Rekha Sain and Co-ordinator Dr. Geeta Gupta. 

This program was successful due to all their efforts. The program ended 

with vote of thanks by Dr. Geeta Gupta. The Principal congratulated the 

entire team for the success of this program. 


